
News to Know 
 

1) The Christmas party is Wednesday at 6:30. If you haven't signed up, please do so here by today! Because of 
the amount of students we have coming, we are moving the party to the Fellowship Hall instead of The Harbor. 

2) On Thursday, we are helping out at the WELCOME Food Pantry. If your student is serving, please let me 
know. We are working in shifts, and I can line them up to what would best fit their schedule. 

 

3) Sign up your student for DiscipleNow here! The deadline to register is January 5.  

4) We are in of need a few more drivers for DiscipleNow, would you be willing to help us out? 
 

5) Christmas Eve Communion is next Tuesday at 4:00 in the sanctuary. This will be a great experience for you 
to celebrate the season with the entire family. We'd love to see you here! 

 

6) Small groups are Sunday in Grace Cottage at 9:45 and in Building B at 11:00. 

Refuge this Week 

There will be no Refuge this week due to our Christmas Party! 

Resource of the Week 
 

This week's resource is titled, "He Came to a World Without God." You can find it here.  

Dr. Jon LaMarque 
Student Pastor 

Coosada Baptist Church 
(205) 269-9072 

5687 Coosada Road, Coosada, AL 36020  

https://coosadabaptist.churchcenter.com/registrations/events/2635181
https://coosadabaptist.churchcenter.com/registrations/events/2553510
https://www.desiringgod.org/articles/he-came-to-a-world-without-god

